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The MN Leadership team has been working on the grassroots efforts of the MLS discussion.  We 

started the conversation as leadership to leadership meetings will all leaders and no staff from 

across the state.  We heard our members and they were concerned about MLS.  The concern 

they all had is the need to belong to multiple MLS’S in order to represent their clients and do 

their business.  This has many issues such as the cost, the need for multiple administrative 

duties, making several inaccuracies and inefficiencies.   

 

We have traveled the state to meet with all local associations, visited the T3 Summit and have 

now had approved from our state BOD funds to hire a third party consultant and take the first 

steps to working on information gathering, strategizing and coming up with a plan for our MLS 

issues.    

 

We would love to have the opportunity in Chicago to share with other states.  Please let us 

know what other information you will need.  If selected we will work on details, PP and a full 

presentation. 

 


